
No. M-19011/38/2024/NMC/PGMARB (8293796)
Government of India

National Medical Commission
(O/o Secretary)

Sector-8, Dwarka
New Delhi-110075

Dated            September, 2024
To,

Directors/ Principals/ Deans & HoDs
All Medical Colleges/ Institutions under NMC

 
Subject: Inviting Applications for starting of new post-graduate
medical courses in an established medical institution, establishing a
new post-graduate medical institution (standalone PG institute) and
increase of seats in existing post graduate medical courses for the
Academic Year (AY) 2025-2026 - reg.
 
I invite reference to the Medical Assessment and Rating Board’s (MARB)
Public Notice of even number dated 18-09-2024 (copy enclosed) on the
subject mentioned above, wherein the contents of the notice are self
explanatory. All the concerned Institutions are requested to strictly adhere
to the same.
Encl.: As above
 

 
[Dr. (Prof.) B Srinivas)]

Secretary
 
Copy to:
i. ACS/ Pr.S/ Secretaries/ Department/s of Medical Education in all
States/Union Territories
ii. PPS to Chairman, NMC
iii. PPS to President (UGMEB)
iv. DMMP-I System Integrator- for uploading of NMC Website
v. Guard File
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